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Offmore Comberton Action
Group –Local Plans,

29th December 2020.
 
Program officer: Louise St John Howe
PO Services, PO Box 10965,
Sudbury,
Suffolk, CO10 3BY.
 
 
Dear Mrs/Miss Louise St John Howe
 
Here is our response to the council’s statement on new evidence 
regarding transport issues on matter 11 of the examination of the 
local plan for Wyre Forest.
OCAG Local Plans Group believes that there are fundamental 
flaws in WFDC's Revised Plans.
We are concerned that there appears to be a distinct possibility that 
Traffic Modelling has been based on data several years old rather 
than more recent, immediately Pre-Covid. Data.
However, our more fundamental concern is that, by refusing to 
move to the 2018 Housing Figure Projection which means 
considerably fewer properties needing to be built each year and 
therefore considerably fewer areas needing to be taken out of the 
Green Belt, WFDC has produced a plan which, in terms of housing 
developments needed and thus consequential traffic movements 
envisaged; is fundamentally flawed. 
We believe that the Inspector should insist that the lower 2018 
Housing Numbers should be used and that the Traffic Modelling 
should be redone using those figures



 
Regards Cllr Alan Totty
Chairman: Offmore Comberton Action Group – Local Plans,
 
 


